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North Bay Regional Center Welcomes your Comments

In the effort to promote opportunities and support choices, we want to hear from you.

(Let us know when you’re satisfied.

(Let us know how we can improve.  

Here’s how to let us know ~

(Talk to the NBRC representative you know best.

(Talk to a supervisor or manager:

(Call (707) 256-1100 for Napa and Solano Counties.

(Call (707) 569-2000 for Sonoma County.

Your Rights ~

You can have a Fair Hearing.  Ask any NBRC employee or write to the “Fair Hearing Coordinator” and ask for a “fair hearing form” at North Bay Regional Center, P.O. Box 3360, Napa, CA 94558.

A Fair Hearing is governed by California law (W.I. §4705) and must be completed within a specific time frame.  There are two steps: 1) An informal meeting to see if the problem can be worked out so everyone is satisfied.  2) A formal meeting conducted by an impartial Administrative Law Judge who makes the final administrative decision.  

You can file a Complaint.  Write to the NBRC “Clients’ Rights Advocate” at North Bay Regional Center, P.O. Box 3360, Napa, CA 94558.  This person will investigate your complaint.

A complaint is governed by California Law (W.I. §4731) and must be completed within specific time frames.  A complaint cannot be filed to resolve disputes where other appeal procedures already exist in law.

If you want further information about North Bay Regional Center, feel free to visit our website at www.NBRC.net.  
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